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Oversight is important for the health of our oceans and all waterways, vernal streams 
and aquifers.  I'm concerned that we undervalue our national resources, including 
Maine's. I don't support the CMP corridor, and I'm concerned that too often we accept
industries' storyline. I hope this bill will provide oversight and consider the link 
between our land and water.  Right now there are several proposals in main 
committees to reduce responsibility for oversight during this emergency covid 
pandemic. In fact many agencies had changed practices and lagging oversight last 
year .  I'd rather codify regulation than making reduced transparency and regulation a 
new Norm.


